
Pictures f rom House of  Photography are expected to
arr ive on October 14. I f  your chi ld was absent on
picture day, makeup picture day wi l l  be held on
October 18. Please be sure to f i l l  out  an order form i f
you would l ike to purchase photos (ask your
homeroom teacher i f  you need one) and send i t  to
your chi ld ʻs homeroom teacher on or before October
18. I f  you would l ike your chi ld ʻs picture to be
retaken, please let  your homeroom teacher know,
return the pictures on or before October 18, and
House of  Photography wi l l  retake them free of
charge. Students part ic ipat ing in the makeup picture
day may dress in Free Dress fol lowing the guidel ines.
Please contact  Mrs.  Paparo i f  you have any
quest ions,  at :  mpaparo@hfcahawai i .org.

Aloha families and friends of HFCA,

We are excited to have completed our first quarter of the school year and are so proud of our
students! They have settled into their new classes, clubs, teams, and volunteer groups we
have at HFCA. Our little ones are also more confident and comfortable at school and are
learning to contribute positively to their classroom communities. 

Clubs for Q2 have been announced; please see ParentSquare for signup information and
mahalo to our staff advisors for offering these opportunities for our students.

We’d like to extend a special mahalo to our HFCA community for helping us raise essential
funds during Foodlandʻs Give Aloha matching gifts campaign. Through your generosity, we
raised more than $6,000 to support our student activities and we are so grateful for this
support!

We pray you have a wonderful October and enjoy Fall Break with your ‘ohana.

Take care, and God bless,
 

Dr. Celeste Akiu, Principal

CROSSROADS 
Holy Family Cathol ic Academy   

October 2024
Making God’s goodness known, educat ing for  l i fe.

Makeup Picture Day



We kindly ask each fami ly to
complete a PTG Quest ionnaire ( four
quest ions) that  wi l l  help inform our
plans for the upcoming year.  Mahalo
for your kokua!
Please cl ick HERE for  the l ink.

Did you know that our PTG manages our
used uni form sales as wel l? Please emai l
uniforms@hfcahawaii .org  to check our
stock of  used uni forms. Please include
the size,  quant i ty,  and uni form type you
are interested in.

We have partnered with Habilitat, a local nonprofit who has offered Hawaii residents fresh,
high-quality Christmas trees and wreaths for over 40 years. This is one of our largest
fundraisers for the year, and helps our PTG fund programs for HFCA, including field trip
support, student activities, and Staff Appreciation Week. For each Christmas tree sold, your
child will earn a small prize as well. How it works:

Trees and wreaths can be ordered online at www.hawaiichristmastrees.com. 
Select the pickup location that is most convenient for you.
Select Holy Family Catholic Academy as the group.
A QR code will be emailed to you after you purchase; you will need this for pickup.
All orders must be placed by Monday, October 21st.
Items will be available for pickup on Saturday, December 7th between 7 am – 4:30 pm.

HFCA PTG Wants You!
You're invi ted to jo in our PTG Execut ive Commit tee for the 2024-2025 school  year.
Execut ive Board Members at tend a monthly Zoom meet ing,  assist  other Board
members wi th PTG act iv i t ies,  and vote on expendi tures for  our school  community.  I f
interested, please emai l  your interest  and a br ief  b io to ptg@hfcahawai i .org.  Should
there be mult ip le people interested, an elect ion may be held.  The deadl ine to submit
your interest  is  Wednesday, October 16, 2024. 

Open Posit ions:  Vice President,  Secretary,  and At-Large Member (2)

PTG Christmas Tree and Wreath Fundraiser

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeAurq7JU5F7N2s_2Vl9MEFMSzBDl8awfSr_DP5w-bPKjC8FA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeAurq7JU5F7N2s_2Vl9MEFMSzBDl8awfSr_DP5w-bPKjC8FA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeAurq7JU5F7N2s_2Vl9MEFMSzBDl8awfSr_DP5w-bPKjC8FA/viewform
http://www.hawaiichristmastrees.com/


HFCA established a Strategic Plan in 2020 with four primary
“pathways” to organize our priorities: Family, Maintenance and
Modernization, Learning and Nurturing Environment, and Enriching
Experiences. We highlight our progress in our monthly newsletters.
We will update our strategic plan in the spring of 2025, after our
goals are solidified as part of our accreditation process in February. 

HFCA Strategic Plan

HFCA hosted a Catholic guest speaker and performer on
September 23 when Joe Melendrez visited campus to share his
message of faith, unity, and prayer. In addition to performing
for our students, Mr. Melendrez performed at St. Ann, St.
Theresa, Our Lady of Sorrows, St. Anthony, St. John Vianney,
Our Lady of Good Counsel, St. Patrick, Holy Spirit Newman
Center, Mary Star of the Sea, Maryknoll, and Resurrection of the
Lord. We thank the Diocese of Honolulu for vetting this
enthusiastic  speaker and performer and supporting his Hawaiʻi
tour. Our students were able to sing, dance and praise with Mr.
Melendrez, a proud Catholic, husband and father who lives in
Los Angeles, CA. 

October Highlight: Enriching Experiences

Coffee Chat with Admin
Mahalo to the parents/guardians who jo ined us for  a cof fee
chat wi th our admin team in September.  Many helpful
suggest ions were shared to improve school- to-home
communicat ion,  including a Parent Tech Help l ink that  was
added to ParentSquare on 9/17 (and wi l l  remain open),  and an
FAQ sheet  added to the ParentSquare Resource Hub on 9/19.
We also had a wonderful  d iscussion about updat ing our
SHAKA Gram program and we wi l l  have an update to share in
the next newslet ter .  We love talk ing stor ies wi th our parents
and hope to see you at  the next cof fee chat!

Friday, November 8, at 8 am. 

Please join us for our morning assembly and sign in at the
Main Office after we sing our school song. 

We will meet in the Laulima Room, located by the flag pole. 

Save the Date: Coffee Chat with Admin

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeDzbCYnLjQQj92WumfsElG89EWzri17mn_M-aGHLHin8UtSw/viewform
https://rails-parentsquare-prod.s3.amazonaws.com/resources/ci1theiCRGKPCYGrPXqV_HFCA%20FAQ.pdf?response-content-disposition=inline%3Bfilename%3D%22HFCA%20FAQ.pdf%22&X-Amz-Expires=21600&X-Amz-Date=20241004T003118Z&X-Amz-Security-Token=IQoJb3JpZ2luX2VjEID//////////wEaCXVzLWVhc3QtMSJHMEUCIQD3b%2B%2BcWB7LK4ErW/gqwUN9i4%2B83mggkmb/B9tv40FHQQIgcFJFClrrKl8dtkNzxbh8XIb9aD2OHRDaB%2Be56z%2BfKiIquAUIyf//////////ARAAGgwwMTQ1NjI0NjcyNTQiDNwcGLg1UphwngbnUSqMBYbfn2jSntlxSynGaXCe0sKnTSEyWqQGpZ%2BPvz9Vrsjqc/tehXWmc9L8uDoOqBWn2TEKbhy/VoQ/NKziB2UzNKw0nx93QgGkj/2drBpKHQUKFsUBEpz%2BAG1P6LOyBI235y%2BSv498bb9h7tEn4UOBNBsKUu4xsy5AuFS/55w2IYvVd2WcrX2uB4asEx5KQqA9JXSyd44yFVEXdl80IOiVW/ZAHgkDuuxFuXptFig7JSZv181iRDn0b1oT9MMnoC0G09g%2BnZXGEQSsBb2emc61SdrH0U0jwFEoBxiThAFhPaLhy1aAo9yvc99/Hx9ebgI9v9UqOfAtIWmcWJ1wR0x%2Ba99qc6y3J88JcClKhQuCSvJZDbLZKPaLcwY3RJRzCdqQdXAmyI9t8GGG64d2G8eRfYNVWfNgFoi2xzVrIV3fuZV94oUgB68qdr6/98Kzop%2B0dnOZt7x5/5ak%2Ba7OM/2N%2Bw57RqoVIV9LLxYvkaVaIZm8pmkgfiBM0SM5wS9vUOoIjWxy4P/XDFI44gYxK9d7oLyi6bUmt7a2P7q8%2BgroOqgVN5hEe%2B8KYJp6NHpdvvKf9JKRf2jPWtxYWsj3P%2BvRieZFcBsyZksOYkOVvmyYRBDTKulPgPbRRoGGvPn9C5sDkvK%2BIk%2BJ7ur%2BuQHA48XJbg14XQYKdj42qkQDQs0bmjACl9EIUdrV3JjwUfeYICOiHtDFLpqA78%2B4EB7vbIz9KDETo1do%2BR5NoNwNMUnXYp4l8COt4pDY7vjAxqk01dqjdpFRWe/40y%2B2D8NCKZ5ZUswEDosjNBE3PJDSzWA9A88RM%2BAUyNLkaQpA0cu5C8%2BcOVe8Oj280vvKzARUmtoexDsyO8G6hAPmUeeLIQswtdL8twY6sQFi0jMcVrI715mfz96GamLzNkiPSVe4egSU7H0Ulnalcy0ojGRoAhrRXppbwaJyOOpB5s0Ff/Pz2m9ZUtkf9D3e1NgXj5c8lyMk0B3Q2jIrDe42JbXERQ0XfJILzH3oq8fWtpYpqeu2ejKQgP1ek8LKMqSFAMHKg2l0NlFYbDIn6GawTrtWo9cSyryWqIOWfL7QXyz87aR1OdcwdTWkrQ45Dg6JGZbFrJOPI2qRVj0QEjc%3D&X-Amz-Algorithm=AWS4-HMAC-SHA256&X-Amz-Credential=ASIAQGY75TW3HHGQCHJU/20241004/us-east-1/s3/aws4_request&X-Amz-SignedHeaders=host&X-Amz-Signature=2aa0730947b56c4a6c301a027ce37d055df161fb2a41b4db450ffa324c84360f


Let ʻs  Go ,  Wi ldcats !
Our Catholic Schools League volleyball teams (grades 6 - 8) wrapped up their regular season
games in September and will have playoff games in October. Best of luck with the tournaments!  

Our Christian Schools Athletic League boys basketball team (grades 4 - 6) wrapped up their
regular season in September and celebrated with a team scrimmage and potluck.

Mahalo to al l  our student-athletes,  parents,  and
coaches for represent ing HFCA!



Walk with Jesus
As part  of  Rel ig ion c lasses, we plan
monthly fa i th-based col laborat ions
between our upper and lower grades
to celebrate our Cathol ic ident i ty.  We
cal l  th is col laborat ion t ime “Walk wi th
Jesus” and students in grades 4 -  8
prepare and teach a lesson for
students in grades PK -  3.  This school
year,  we wi l l  s tudy the parables of
Jesus each month.  Please enjoy some
images from our f i rst  Walk wi th Jesus
event,  when the idea of  a parable was
introduced. 

Holy Family Catholic Church

Monday - Friday
Mass - 8am

​
Saturday

Confessions - 3:30 - 4:30 pm 
Mass (Sunday Vigil) - 5 pm

 
Sunday

 Masses at 8:30 am, 11 am, and 7 pm
​

HFCA students attend Mass each Wednesday. 
We invite parents, grandparents, and friends 

of HFCA to join us for Mass any time! 


